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RECOMMEND APPROVAL OF SPECIAL EVENT LIQUOR LICENSES, CITY OF GLENDALE OFFICE OF SPECIAL
EVENTS
Staff Contact:   Vicki Rios, Director, Budget and Finance

Purpose and Recommended Action

This is a request for City Council to recommend approval to the Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and
Control of five special event liquor licenses for the City of Glendale Office of Special Events, submitted by
Martin L. Dickey. These events will be held in downtown Glendale located at 58th Avenue and Glenn Drive.
The purpose of these special event liquor licenses is for the Glendale Glitters Spectacular Weekend on Friday,
November 25 and Saturday, November 26; Glendale’s Jingle Bell Rockin Nights on Friday, December 2 and
Saturday, December 3; Glendale’s Winter Wonderland on Friday, December 9 and Saturday, December 10,
2016; Glendale Glitter and Glow Block Party on Saturday, January 7, 2017; and Glendale’s Chocolate Affaire on
Friday, February 3, Saturday, February 4 and Sunday, February 5, 2017.

Background Summary

Downtown Glendale is zoned C-2 (General Commercial) and located in the Ocotillo District. Under the
provisions of A.R.S. § 4-203.02, it allows for an unlimited number of special event liquor licenses to be issued
at locations controlled by the city, therefore, the allowed 12 events per calendar year does not apply to these
special event liquor license applications. Under the provisions of A.R.S. § 4-203.02 the Arizona Department of
Liquor Licenses and Control may issue a special event liquor license only if the Council recommends approval
of such license.

The City of Glendale Development Services, Police, and Fire Departments have reviewed these applications
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and determined that they meet all technical requirements.
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